
Veteran Sail on the
Gundalow Piscataqua
Please join us aboard the Gundalow
for camaraderie and conversation,
honoring veterans in the Seacoast

area

Tuesday August 17th, 2:45-4:45pm
Boarding at Prescott Park, Portsmouth

Please make your reservations for this invitation-only event by calling 603-433-9505.  Seats are
limited and are available on a first come, first served basis.
Feel free to bring your own food and drinks to enjoy on board.
Parking info at: gundalow.org/about-us/directions/
Questions? Email Donata at development@gundalow.org

The Robert B. Field Community Service Fund was established by the Field family to honor
Bob's service to his country and his community.  A veteran, a supporter of many initiatives in the
Seacoast NH community and above all a family man, Bob's legacy of unselfishness and
community service will carry on through this fund by providing opportunities for veterans, first
responders, law enforcement personnel, health care professionals and those who provide vital
services to the people of the Seacoast region to enjoy a relaxing sail on the Piscataqua River
with family and friends.

If you would like to help us in our efforts to sustain this program you can visit our web page and
select the Get Involved tab and then the Donation tab.  Please specify that your donation is for
the Robert B Field Community Service Fund in the Donation Note field.
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